
From: gbennett@nalcorenergy.com
To: Bown, Charles
Subject: Re: Integrated cover
Date: Monday, May 25, 2015 8:29:00 AM

The ICS has been removed from over units 3 and 4...

G

Gilbert J. Bennett, P. Eng., FCAE

Vice President

Lower Churchill Management Corporation

709-737-1836   gbennett@nalcorenergy.com

On May 25, 2015, at 07:33, Bown, Charles W. <cbown@gov.nl.ca>
wrote:

G

Is Astaldi removing the unfinished part of the ICS over bays 3
and 4?

Charles

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Bell network.

“This email and any attached files are intended for the sole
use of the primary and copied addressee(s) and may contain
privileged and/or confidential information. Any distribution,
use or copying by any means of this information is strictly
prohibited. If you received this email in error, please delete
it immediately and notify the sender.” 
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